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3rd July 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5/6 Production ‘Darwin Rocks!’ 

 

We are performing ‘Darwin Rocks’!.  Performances will be on Tuesday 16th July at 1.30pm and 6.00pm, then on 

Wednesday 17th July at 6.00pm.   

 

You are invited to come and watch our production on either of the dates above. Seats are available by pre-booking 

online prior to the performance.  Only those parents that have pre-booked will be permitted to attend. As before, 

seats are limited to 3 per family overall and small children do need a seat.  To reserve your seats, please log on to 

our website, www.highash.bucks.sch.uk select the ‘Parents’ tab followed by ‘Booking School Events’, then complete 

and submit your booking form indicating how many seats you will require. Please ensure you reserved your seats by 

the end of the school day Wednesday 10th July.  If there are any seats available after this date, additional seats will 

be offered to Year 6 parents only. 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO OUR HEALTH AND SAFETY FIRE RISK NO INFANTS WILL BE PERMITTED TO SIT ON 

ADULTS LAPS.   

 

We are looking forward to sharing the KS2 Production with you this year and are happy to inform you that the 
afternoon performance will be filmed.  We have been fortunate to be able to secure the same professional company 
we used for the Foundation and KS1 Nativities, previously called ‘Ultimate Visuals’ but now called ‘Creative One 
Productions Ltd’.  There will be NO DVD’s since they now have a more modern approach to what they offer parents.  
You will be able to experience your child or children’s production from a smart phone, tablet or computer.  The film 
can also be downloaded if required. The production will be filmed, edited and uploaded on to a personalised Online 
Portal that is password protected.  If you wish to receive the link to this portal and the password to access the file, 
please pay the cost of £10.00 via your parentpay account by Wednesday 10th July selecting the following payment 
item: - 

Y5/6 Production ‘Darwin Rocks’! Recording 
 
The portal is a place where you can access the film and download for archiving in a far superior quality than anything 
we have previously experienced.  All parents that have signed up to receive the link and password to access the file 
will be able to enjoy watching the performance on-line in just days after the production has been filmed.  
 
Since the productions are being professionally filmed, no parents will be permitted to record the performance on 
a personal mobile device.  Photographs of your child can be taken at the end of each performance for your 
personal use only, not to be uploaded on to any social media sites.  
 
All children within school will be watching the performances at their dress rehearsals.  On the evening performances 
we ask that all children arrive at school at 5.30pm to allow time for them to change.  Doors will be open to 
parents for sitting at the same time.   
 
I look forward to seeing you at one of the performances and thank you for respecting the 3 seats limitation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Sara Boyce 
Headteacher  

http://www.highash.bucks.sch.uk/

